
 

   

 
As part of the Bel Air Power Upgrade Project, LADWP will be trenching 
and excavating Bel Air Road, north of Sunset Blvd to the intersection of 
Saint Pierre and Bellagio Roads. This 400-foot stretch on Bel Air Road 
will be closed to traffic. Emergency vehicle access will be maintained.  
 
LADWP crews will be working 7 days a week to expedite completion of 
this portion of the project. The street will be reopened at the end of each 
work day. 
 
DETOUR INFORMATION 
Traffic will be detoured onto Copa De Oro Road, just west of the 
intersection of Sunset Blvd and Bel Air Road.  

o Vehicles traveling south on Saint Pierre and Bel Air Roads 
may turn west onto Bellagio Road.  

o Vehicles traveling east on Bellagio Road will not be allowed to 
turn south onto Bel Air Road. 

• Traffic Control Officers will assist with traffic flow. 
• Please allow extra time to navigate around construction. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bel Air Road Closure  
August 12-25 

www.ladwp.com/BelAir 

Work Hours 
Monday – Friday (9:00am-3:30pm) 
Saturday – Sunday (8:00am-7:00pm) 
 
Weekend prep time begins at 
7:00am but construction will not 
begin until 8:00am 
 
On-site Construction Supervisor 
Scott Traweek (213) 792-4161 
Paul Luna (213) 792-5639 
 
 
 
 


